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Date:   February 2, 2018 
To:      Public Works and Infrastructure Committee Members 
Re:      Pilot Bike Share program 

I am writing to you to ask for your committee to consider my request for a Pilot Bike Share program in 
South East Scarborough 

The City of Toronto currently has 270 Bike Share stations centered largely within the downtown core, 
not going further east than Victoria Park. The Bike Share program has been an incredible success since 
its inception in 2011, increasing its ridership every year. In 2017 alone over 1.5 million rides were taken 
in the city and has 9,500 active riders.  

The Bike Share program is unobtainable for the majority of Scarborough residents. 

The creation of a pilot Bike Share program in southeastern Scarborough would benefit the City of 
Toronto through:  

• Reduction of green-house emissions and traffic congestion through the promotion of biking as
another form of transportation.

• Promote exercise and healthy living through more accessible Bike Share stations.
• Generate revenue for the City.
• Show public interest for the expansion of such a program

Recommendation: 

1. "1. The Public Works and Infrastructure Committee request the General Manager,
Transportation Services to consult with the Toronto Parking Authority's Bike Share Program and
other necessary stakeholders, including potential partners such as The University of Toronto
Scarborough, Centennial College, Metrolinx (GO Train Stations) and interested commercial
property owners, on the establishment of a pilot Bike Share program in southeastern
Scarborough and report back to the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee."

Sincerely, 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 
City of Toronto 
Ward 43 Scarborough East 
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